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  Webinar Explores ‘People to People’ Approach to North Korea 
 
 
Oslo, Norway—Two representatives of 
humanitarian projects spoke about working to 
help North Koreans. 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Australia Peace Seminar with Focus on Marriage 
 
 
Melbourne, Australia—UPF-Australia co-
organized a Peace Seminar with a focus to 
strengthen marriage. 
 
 

  

  

  

  IAED Explores Capital Ownership as Means of Empowerment 
 
 
United States—The International Association for 
Peace and Economic Development (IAED) 
sponsored a webinar on the topic “The Just Third 
Way: Universalizing Capital 
Ownership.”  
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Peru Honors UN International Day of Yoga and Appoints 34   



 

 

Ambassadors for Peace 
 
 
Lima, Peru—UPF-Peru Honors UN International 
Day of Yoga and Appoints 34 Ambassadors for 
Peace.  
 

  

  

  UPF-Estonia Discusses the People and Culture of Korea 
 
 
Tallinn, Estonia—Personal views about Korean 
people and culture were the topic of a UPF 
webinar.  
 

  

  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

JUL 27: EUME - ILC 2021 July (Part Two) - Toward the 

Peaceful Reunification of the Korean Peninsula: Best 

Practices in Track II Diplomacy 

JUL 28: WCLC - Building a Unified Global Community: The Responsibility of 

Christianity in Reunifying the Korean Peninsula 

AUG 19: EUME - International Leadership Conference (ILC) August 2021 

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@ upf,org | 220 White Plains Rd. FL5, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  
 
UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 
Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 
Development Goals 

  

  
 

         

 

 

 

   

 


